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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: January 18, 2021 
Re: Downtime for Final Product Labeling 
 
In order to correct a labeling issue, Carter BloodCare must suspend all product labeling 
during the hours of 1530-1615 on Monday, January 18th.  This unforeseen downtime 
means that we will not be able to ship any products that must be manipulated and 
relabeled, such as irradiation or aliquotting.   
 
The order will be processed; however, the blood products will not be shipped until 
labeling has resumed. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience, and appreciate your patience.  
 
 


